
 

DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACEUTICAL ENGINEERING 

REPORT ON 

VISIT TO VINAYAKA MISSIONS MEDICAL COLLEGE, KARAIKAL 

The department of Pharmaceutical Engineering have arranged for a visit to Vinayaka 

Mission’s Medical College, Karaikal on 31/3/2023. Exposure to medical college will help the 

students to know about the use of drug in treating disease and can also bridge the gap between the 

two disciplines. This knowledge will help the students in designing effective drug delivery 

systems, drug formulations and clinical trials. 

 

 



The field trip included visits at the VMCC's pharmacology lab, physiology lab, anatomage 

table, and animal house.  Both students and staff gained something novel during the visit, 

and there are several insights that may be implemented in the department. 

 

   

 

The students found the Anatomage table to be a visual treat and were extremely eager 

to explore the anatomy layer by layer and the physiology of a few organs. We also had the 

chance to attempt the procedure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

The trip came to an end with a beach visit for relaxation. 
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